
 
 
 
 

 
 

Vogt Ice, LLC’s manufacturing operations will shut down from July 1, 2024, 
through July 5,2024. 

 
Technical Support will operate under a normal schedule 

 Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday from 8:00 AM until 4:30 PM.  
  

The Parts Department will be available to accept, and process small package 
expedited orders Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday from 8:00 AM until noon. 

 
All departments and operations will be closed on Thursday, July 4th and 

Friday, July 5th. Normal business operations will resume on Monday, July 8th. 
 

Vogt Ice, LLC wishes you a happy and safe Independence Day Holiday.  
Thank you for your business, please feel free to contact the Vogt Ice Parts 

Department with any questions. 
 


